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24 March 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

P6 Updates (2/2023) 

1)  School-Home Partnership 
 

The Parents Gateway (PG) is a one-stop portal that strengthens school-home partnership to 

support our children in their education journey. All school announcements and consent forms 

are disseminated via the PG. We strongly encourage all parents/guardians to read and 

respond to the notifications in PG. 

 

Our children succeed when schools and parents/guardians work hand in hand to support them 

in learning self-management skills, taking responsibility and building resilience. We look 

forward to building a strong and positive School-Home Partnership with you.  

 
2)   PSLE Subject Registration and Verification Exercise  

Your child/ward’s form teacher will register your child/ward for PSLE in Term 2. A verification 

slip will be given to each student on 14 April. Please sign and return the slip to the Form 

Teacher by 19 April. 

 

3)  CCA for P6 Students  

CCAs will be suspended for P6 students from Term 3 onwards.  

 

4) Updates to Term 2 School Calendar 
 
Please refer to the Term 2 Calendar of Activities in the communication letter dated 16 March 
2023 sent to parents via PG. Please take note that there will be no Remedial lessons on 
Friday 21 Apr.   
 
Also, 21 Apr being the eve of Hari Raya Aidilfitri, Muslim staff and students will be allowed to 
leave school at 10 a.m. 
 

5)  P6 June Classes & Bonding Session 

The lessons will be conducted from Monday 19 June to Wednesday 21 June (last week of 

the June holidays) from 8.00 a.m. to 12.30.p.m. As part of our efforts to foster bonding 

among teachers and peers, the school is planning some games for the P6 students on 

Wednesday, 21 June. Lunch for the students will be served after their lessons at 12.30 p.m. 

and the games will start at 1.30 p.m. and end at 4.30 p.m. Please make the necessary 

transport arrangements for your child/ward. 
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6) P6 Parents’ Briefing 2023 
 

There will be a face-to-face P6 Parents’ Briefing on Friday 14 April 2023 from 2 to 3.30 p.m.  

In your child’s/ward’s respective classrooms, the class subject teachers for English, Math, 

Science and Mother Tongue will share with the parents curriculum matters and strategies on 

how parents can support their child’s learning and in preparation for the exams.  Due to space 

constraints in the classrooms, only one parent can attend the sharing session.                                       

Please refer to the given schedule and log into PG to register your attendance for the session. 

 
Note: All the classrooms are on Level 4. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr Nurrizzat Mohamed Ishak 
Assistant Year Head (AYH, Upper Primary) 

 


